
Now that we are deep into spring, we are 
learning about our environment and how it 
changes during this season!

Poppies

With the promise of good weather and all 

the lovely spring things, the learning of the 
ECCE class was structured around themes 
of growth! They learnt about the sea world, 

the farm, insects, and plants! They sowed 
their own little bean seeds and watched ten 

grow into seedlings and plants! The did 
crafts of insects, sea creatures and even fun 
activities like milking a cow! Well, not a 

real cow, they used a glove with water in it 
to simulate how to milk a cow!

They also did a lot of free play, puzzles, 
painting, and academic learning of course. 
It was a very fun month, especially because 

we all got to enjoy some good sun in the 
playground too!
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The Daisy's class had a great month! The themes of the 

month were around Spring; we learnt all about flowers 
and insects! They did some extra fun sensory play with 

bugs in the mud! They learnt about some very muddy 
farm animals, made some art with their paw prints and 
helped to clean them up! They made crafts of insects with 

shapes that they traced and cut, working on their fine 
motor skills, and spent a whole lot of tome working on 

their gross motor skills of jumping, running and climbing 
in the playground!

Hibiscus class kids had an amazing month too! 

Following the Spring themes, this class of artists 
made a lot of insect and flower crafts with paint! 

They learnt about a whole new style of painting 
where they squeezed paint onto a paper and folded 
the paper up to make a beautiful print! They worked 

hard on their fine motor skills too, tracing all the 
letters they have learnt so far! And of course, they 

had the best time outdoors in the sun too!


